
Daniel Gassenberg 
 

My name is Dan Gassenberg. I live in Richland Wa. I am a 25 year member of the Boilermakers
union local 242.
I am 100 percent in support of the proposed Methanol project in Kalama Wa. The construction of
this project will provide many good paying jobs for the hard working men and women who help
build America. We have been looking forward to getting to work in Kalama. The economic
situation in Wa state needs a rebound due to the Covid-19 pandemic of 2020. Unemployment is at
an all time high. People need good jobs.
I ask the Department of Ecology to approve this permit. Thank you.


